PAGE  

[image: image1.wmf] 

 

 

PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

OEA/Ser.G

CP/doc.4300/08
28 April 2008

Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
REQUESTING INCLUSION OF A TOPIC AT AN UPCOMING MEETING
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL
This document is being distributed to the permanent missions

and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.
PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

April 28, 2008

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency very respectfully to request the inclusion of a topic at an upcoming meeting of the Permanent Council in order to make brief oral report to the body you chair regarding the visit to Canada made on April 21 and 22 by a delegation I led in my capacity as Chair of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, and composed of myself, Commissioner Clare Roberts, member of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights, and Dr. Santiago Cantón, Executive Secretary of the Commission.

As you are aware, the objective of said mission, which had your full support in your capacity as Chair of the Permanent Council, as well as that of the Secretary General, was to establish dialogue with authorities regarding possible consideration by Canada of its accession to the American Convention on Human Rights.


Accept, Excellency, assurances of my highest consideration.


Roberto Álvarez Gil


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency
Michael Ian King

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

  of Barbados to the Organization of American States

Chair of the Permanent Council
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